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 Dear HMC Residents, I am honored and     
humbled to be a part of the Hunt Military 
Communities’ family. As the new CEO, I look 
forward to continuing with the company vision of 
providing 5-Star Service and excellence in housing. 

As a former Marine, I understand first hand the challenges 
service members and their families face when moving to a 
new community and the importance of providing quality 
housing. Over the next several months, I will be visiting many 
of our HMC communities with the intention of meeting 
residents, touring homes, and looking for ways to make your 
living experience the very best it can be. I will tirelessly 
search for ways Hunt Military Communities can improve our 
service delivery and homes to enrich the lives of our 
residents. Our nation’s military service members became my 
heroes after two combat tours in the Marine Corps, and I 
greatly look forward to serving our military families. As 
always, we want your feedback, and our Hunt Promise 
Helpline (https://www.huntmilitarycommunities.com/
contact-us) provides an easy way for you to share your 
feedback or address concerns that have not been 
appropriately tended to at the site level. Transparency and 
open communication will help HMC to provide you great 
service. Brian Stann CEO Hunt Military Communities  

The Hunt Heroes Foundation plans to offer this scholarship on an annual 
basis.  For more information, visit www.huntheroesfoundation.org or 
www.scholarshipamerica.org  

 

 

CELEBRATE SUMMER! 
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Contact Information Office 

17300 E Keystone Blvd | Aurora, CO | 80017 

Phone: 303.340.2066 • buckleyleasing@huntcompanies.com   

Meet the new leadership team!  

We are excited to introduce BFH residents to the new leadership team!  

Amanda Richmond is the new Community Director. Amanda joins us with over 
15 years experience in property management, both military and conventional. 
She is native to Colorado, prior military spouse and is a Bronco fan!  

Darren Zietz is our new Maintenance Director. Darren also brings years of 
property management to the team and enjoys working on building his Jeep so he 
can go to the mountains with his family!  

Joe Kosnar joins BFH as the Community Manager. Joe is prior military and joins 
us from Hunt Air Force Academy housing. He enjoys hiking and is super excited 
to be working with military families.  

Last (but certainly not least), Jim Solomon joins us as the new Maintenance 
Manager. Jim is also prior military and joins us from Luke AFB in Arizona.  

Our commitment to you as the new leadership team here at Buckley Family 
Housing is to provide all of our families with 5-star customer service and housing. 

We look forward to serving you all!  
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 Community reminders  

 Kiddie pools — small pools are permitted to be used 
in housing. We ask that when not in use all pools be 
completely emptied and put away.  

 Trash/recycle bins—all bins must 
be brought back in once trash/
recycle has been picked up for the 
day. This will help alleviate rodents and other animals 
within the housing area. Any large items such as 
furniture, boxes, etc. can be dumped in the roll off 
dumpster located just outside of our community 
management office.  

 Street parking—please be advised that vehicles are 
not permitted to park on the street/sidewalks for 
more than 48 hours. Vehicles that are parked on the 
street will be subject to tow.  

 Slow down!!! Please advise that the 
speed limit throughout the housing 
community is 15mph. In order to 
ensure everyone’s safety its all our 
duty to maintain the speed limit.  

 

Insights & Events  Terra Care mow schedule  
Tuesdays -  Keystone  

Wednesdays– Winter Park & Monarch Street & 
Way 

Thursdays - Powderhorn & Monarch Court  

Please ensure all items are removed from your 
backyard to allow mowing. **Mow crews will not mow 

fenced in backyards.** 

Events/Contests 
 We are excited to bring back Cookie 

Wednesdays! Be sure to bring the kids by 
for a yummy treat after school every 
Wednesday!  

 For the month of August, we will have a coloring 
contest for the children on 
Facebook! Print and color the coloring 
page below. One coloring page from 
each community will be randomly 
selected to win! The contest will begin 
on August 2nd and will end on August 
12th. Winners will be announced the 
following day on August 13th. We 
look forward to seeing your coloring 
expertise!  

 Farmers Market! Looking for a fun outing on the 
weekend? Head out to the Southlands Mall for the 
Farmers Market! Every Sat from 8am-1pm.  

 Date Night! The Southlands Mall also hosts concerts 
in the Town Square!  

August 5: Hazel Miller (Blues &  
   Funk) 

August 12: Paizley Park (Prince  
  Tribute Band) 

 

 

Yard of the Month! 

 Maintenance Corner: 

Proper Air Conditioning use  

Beat the heat the rest of the summer season without 
damaging your AC! We advise residents to set their 
thermostats no lower than 72 degrees. Setting your 
thermostat to a temperature lower than 72 degrees will 
likely aid in over running your AC unit which will lead to it 
not cooling/working properly. When running your AC—
please make sure all windows/doors are closed to allow 
for proper cooling in your home and without wasting 
energy! Need any assistance with setting your thermostat? 
We are happy to help! Contact our maintenance line for 
any assistance at 
303.340.0066. Stay cool!  

We are happy to announce Yard of the Month! 

If selected you will receive a gift card and you 

will also be featured on our social media AND 

right back here on our September newsletter! 

Nominate your yard or a neighbors via the 

Buckley Family Housing Facebook page!  

http://www.airforceacademyhousing.com

